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Dear Mr. Youngblood:

On October 8, 1981 this office received five copies of the
draft Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) entitled Callaway
Plant Unit 1, Callaway Ocunty, Missouri.

Your agency requested comments on the EIS be received by
November 23, 1981. In accordance with Section 1506.10 of
the CEQ regulations'(40 CFR 1500-1508), the 45 day review
period will be calculated from the Federal Register Notice
dated October 19, 1981 and will exteiid until November 30, 1981.

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Kathi Wilson
of my staff on (202) 245-3006.

May I advise you to send a letter to all persons receiving
the EIS informing them of the correct date.

Sincerely,

- c|Y e

Thomas R. Sheckells
Deputy Director
Office of Federal Activities (A-104)
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